
 
 
 
 
As an employee of Columbia Public Schools, you may be eligible for Loan Forgiveness of your student 
loans.  If you have a balance due on your William D. Ford Federal Direct Loan (Direct Loan) Program 
loans and have made 120 qualifying payments on those loans while employed full-time, you may 
qualify.  Visit the site below for more information. 
 
http://dhe.mo.gov/resources/documents/public-service-loan-forgiveness.pdf 
 
*Please note:  The employee is responsible for gathering and providing all required forms to the payroll 
office for verification and official signature. 
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